
LAND RECLAMATION DIVISION
MEMORANDUM 03-05

To: Coal Operators and Interested Parties

From: Scott Fowler, Supervisor

Date: October 10, 2003

Re: Office Relocation

This is a reminder to the mining industry of the change of address for te Office of Mines and
Minerals, Land Reclamation Division[‘s Springfield office.

The relocation to our new facility at One Natural Resource Way took place just over a year ago.
Please ensure your office has the correct address for our new facility on file, to ensure a timely
receipt of all mail.  Mail will no langer be forwarded by the U. S. Post Office.

Our new mailing address is:

Illinois Department of Natural Resources
Office of Mine and Minerals
Land Reclamation Division
One Natural Resources Way
Springfield, Illinois 2702-1271
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